
 

The Administrative Information Management System (AIMS) 
 

 

MyConnection Job Postings and 
Employee Contact Information Available 

 
The Administrative Information Management System (AIMS) has now begun posting 
jobs, as the restriction period has ended. There will be a steady posting of positions over 
the next several days. 
 
In addition to Job Postings there are numerous Human Resource features now available, 
including Employee Contact Information. It is important that all employees log in to 
MyConnection to check that their information has transferred correctly and that it is 
updated to the most recent information. 
 
We look forward to introducing more AIMS features, with Finance functionality being 
introduced on November 1, 2022, Supply Chain on November 7, 2022 and Reporting on 
November 16, 2022. 


